
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Tuesday, September 28, 2021 4:47 PM 
'George Cavros' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/28/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11641-2021 

Subject: RE: Interested person; Docket No. 20210121 

Good Afternoon, 

Per your request we have added you to Docket 20210121-EG as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: George Cavros <george@cavros-law.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 3:22 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Interested person; Docket No. 20210121 

Dear Commission Clerk; 

Please add me as an interested person, on behalf of Southern Alliance for Clean Energy, in Docket 
No. 20210121. 

Thank you. Sincerely, 

George Cavros 

George Cavros, Esq. 
120 E. Oakland Park Blvd., Suite 105 
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Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33334 
954/295-5714 
 
E-MAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and contain 
attorney-client confidential, work product or other confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message 
or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message and any 
attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or storage of this message or any 
attachment is strictly prohibited. 




